
NHC Commissioners Meeting – June 18, 2018 

The regular meeting of the NHC Board of Commissioner was held at the Court House from 9:00 

a.m. to 11:28 a.m. All commissioners were present. 

The most important item on the agenda was the vote to purchase the Echo Farms property and 

approval of the agreement with the City of Wilmington for the purchase, improvement and 

operation of the property located at 4114 Echo Farms Blvd. The vote was unanimous in favor. 

The County Airport Authority presented its Annual Update. They have a new logo and 

marketing campaign – Coast on in …….Coast on out. Passengers have increased this year by 

2.3%. There are plans for expansion of the terminal and gate area. The airport operations is self 

sufficient. Parking revenue is the number one source of income. 

The Board of Health and the Board of Social Services also presented their Annual Updates 

Patricia Kusek was appointed to be the voting delegate to the NACo 2018 Annual Conference. 

Committee appointments were made and the meeting adjourned at 11:28 a.m. 

 

 


